
 

 
 
 

NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. – Merrick Mainline Project 
 

Participant funding available from the National Energy Board 
 
The NEB will make funds available under its Participant Funding Program (PFP) to assist 
intervenors in participating in the regulatory process of the proposed NOVA Gas Transmission 
Ltd. Merrick Mainline Project. Funding must be used to prepare for and participate in the hearing 
process.  
 
Funding applications should be submitted as soon as possible. The indicated end date for PFP 
applications is only approximate. When the Board sets out the hearing process, this deadline will 
be adjusted. Funding will only be awarded for hearing-related activities conducted after your 
PFP application has been approved. Please review the Participant Funding Program Guide to 
determine how to apply for funding and what funding will cover.  
 
Interested persons are encouraged to review information on the proposed project before 
submitting an application. To learn more about the NEB Participant Funding Program, please 
visit the Participant Funding Program webpage or contact the Participant Funding Coordinator 
(PFP.PAFP@neb-one.gc.ca or 403-299-3130). 

http://www.neb-one.gc.ca/prtcptn/hrng/pfp/prgrmgd-eng.html
http://www.neb-one.gc.ca/prtcptn/hrng/pfp/prtcpntfndngprgrm-eng.html
mailto:PFP.PAFP@neb-one.gc.ca

